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December 4, 2019 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
 
RE:  The Empire District Electric Company, a Liberty Utilities company 

Case No. EO-2019-0381 
 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

On November 22, 2019, and pursuant to the Report and Order Approving Third Territorial 
Agreement issued on July 31, 2019, the following tariff sheets were submitted in electronic form: 

 
P.S.C. Mo. No. 5, Sec. B, Original Sheet No. 20b; and 

   P.S.C. Mo. No. 5, Sec. B, Original Sheet No. 20c. 
 
The original tariff sheets were dated November 22, 2019, with a proposed effective date of 
December 22, 2019. 
 

Staff brought to our attention certain clerical errors on the tariff sheets. We have corrected 
those errors, and I am providing herewith for filing, in electronic form, substitutes for P.S.C. 
Mo. No. 5, Sec. B, Original Sheet Nos. 20b and 20c. These substitutes bear a proposed effective 
date of December 22, 2019. 
 

Please bring this filing to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate 
Commission personnel, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you 
may have regarding this filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 


